
Nominating Committee Report 

 

Members:  Brenda Shields 

        Sharon Rohrbach 

        Sue Stepleton 

 

The nominating committee would like to submit the following executive committee slate 
for election at the CBEC Annual Meeting on January 10, 2011. 

If elected, these members will begin their service on February 1, 2011 and they will 
serve for two years at the will of the governor.  

 

 Chair:  Valeri Lane 

 Vice-Chair:  Stacey Owsley 

 Secretary:  Carol Scott 

 Members at Large:  Kathy Thornburg 

            Sue Stepleton 

                Brenda Shields 

 


